
 

 

Institution	of	Permanent	Way	Engineers	(India)	
	
	
	
No.	IPWE/2019/DC.II/11				 	 	 	 	 	 January	09th,	2020			
	
   

All	candidates	of	Sem‐I	Regular	&	Supplementary	
	

Sub:		Diploma	Course	in	Railway	Engineering	for	the	year	session		2019‐2020	
is	postponed	 from	8th	 and	9th	 February	2020	 and	 to	be	held	 on	15th	&	16th	
February	2020	

It	has	been	decided	by	the	competent	Authority	that	Semester‐I	Examination	
of	 Diploma	 Course	 in	 Railway	 Engineering	 for	 the	 year	 session	 	 2019‐2020	 is	
postponed	 from	8th	and	9th	February	2020	and	 to	be	held	on	15th	&	16th	February	
2020.	Instead	of	8th	and	9th	February	2020	

 


